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11th December 2020 
 
 

 
UPDATE – COVID19 VILLAGE OPERATIONS 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
I regrettably have to inform you that we have had positive covid-19 cases in the 
Noordhoek Village. Our protocols have already kicked in and all necessary contact tracing 
was done accordingly. All the necessary isolation procedures are also strictly being 
followed. 
 
The offices, Bistro and Fynbos Room will remain closed to residents and are off-limits until 
next week Thursday the 17th of December. As a precautionary measure all interest groups 
and gatherings within the village have been put on hold during this time. 
 
Our contracted professional cleaning company has been through these areas to deep 
clean and sanitize. 
 
The healthcare team and essential team members of management are on duty as usual. 
Should any resident require any assistance please phone reception. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Riaan Gouws 
Village Manager 
 
 
 


